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April 2021 

 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for showing an interest in this exciting new position, suitable for an 

experienced SENCO to take the next step in their career. We would like to appoint 

someone with the skills and drive to provide leadership of other SENCOs across the 

growing number of schools in the Windsor Learning Partnership.  In the first instance 

the position will be 0.6 as a SENCO at The Windsor Boys’ School and 0.4 providing 

leadership and coordination of the other SENCOs across the Trust.  However, as the 

trust expands and takes on more schools this may change into an increasingly larger 

role as a leading SENCO across Windsor. This post is a tremendous career opportunity 

for the right candidate. 

The Windsor Learning Partnership is a recently formed Multi Academy Trust that 

provides a coordinated education experience across a number of schools in Windsor and 

provides a network across other schools in the area. Windsor has a three tier system, 

first schools, middle schools and upper schools which provides an opportunity to focus 

specifically on the needs of children in those three phases, but which does require a 

higher level of coordination and collaboration for the sake of the children. The Lead 

SENCO is a new post and is viewed by us as being essential to taking SEND in the WLP 

to a very high level.  

The Windsor Boys’ School is a thriving upper school with a distinctly inclusive character 

and an above average number of students with SEND. The Windsor Girls School is an 

outstanding school with a number of students with complex needs.  Dedworth Middle 

School is developing an ASD resource base for the site, and Dedworth Green First 

School has national recognition for its work on nurture.  The Windsor Learning 

Partnership is dedicated to serving the needs of all children in the Windsor area, and 

securing a very robust SEND structure and system in the Trust is a key priority. 

I would be very happy to have you come to meet us or have a talk on a video call before 

the application deadline if you wanted to find out more about this opportunity. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Gavin Henderson 

CEO 

Windsor Learning Partnership 


